
Al Faleh Educational Holding Q.P.S.C announces the results of the Ordinary General 
Assembly. The meeting was held on 10/4/2022 and the following resolutions were 
approved: 

 

1- To sign a Memorandum of Understanding with Wellington College International and 
authorize the Chairman of the Board of Directors to negotiate and sign any contract or 
document related to it and to take any necessary action to implement the memorandum. 

2- Appointed Russell Bedford as an External Auditor for the Company for the financial year 
2022 and approved their fees. 

 

 
 


